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10 November 2010

David Ferguson
Executive Director
Arkansas Legislative Council
315 State Capitol
Little Rock, AR 72201

Dear David:

Enclosed is a copy of the 2010 UAMS Area Health Education Center (AHEC) annual
report. Statue requires that we submit an annual report to the Legislative Council. As of
last year, the report is no longer printed but is now available on the website with the
report and other program information. The link to the website is
www.uams.edu/AHEC/Reports.asp

This action was taken in response to Arkansas Code 25-1-201 which required limitations
on unsolicited mailings to legislators and others. In addition, there is a substantial
budgetary savings by not printing the publication. Please advise if it is acceptable to
fulfill the requirement to “provide a copy of the report” by notifying the Council each
year when it is available and providing that link.

Your assistance is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Cherry Duckett
Director, Government Relations


